
                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 
SDMC Agenda 

April 9th, 2024 

 

I. New Education System (NES) 

II. Staffing 

III. Transfer period 

IV. Magnet Program 

V. Upcoming Events 

VI. Summer School  

VII. Questions/Answers  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
SDMC Agenda Sign-In Sheet 

April 9th, 2024 

 

SDMC Member  Signature Name  

Dr. Diego Linares, Committee Chair  

Jesus Solis, Assistant Principal  

Rae Gaut, Teacher  

Yurixi Rojas, Teacher   

Kasey Simpson, Special Education Representative  

Erika Flores, Parent  

Rosa Flores, Parent  

Robert Rivera, Community Member  

Jessica Fuentas, Community Member   

Noelle Houser, Business Representative  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sam Houston MSTC  

Date: April 9, 2024 

Meeting Start time: 4:30pm; Meeting End time: 4:55pm 

SDMC Agenda Minutes 

Members in attendance: Jesus Solis (Assistant Principal), Yurixi Rojas (Teacher), Kasey Simpson 

(Special Education Representative), Jessica Fuentas (Community Member), Griselda Gonzalez 

(Assistant Principal) 

Minutes transcribed by: Kasey Simspon 

 

Topics discussed: 

• Sam Houston received the official NES Designation. The campus will be an NES school 

for the 2024-2025 school year. 

• Staffing- the principal will receive the intent survey results received by district to 

determine what positions are available for next year.  

• Transfer Period- March 25- April 8 NES School transfers, April 8- April 25 for all other 

district transfers. 

• Magnet Program- Sam Houston has a new magnet coordinator. So far, we have 13 

students signed up for the magnet program. We will be entering the Phase 2 of 

recruitment. That will take place this Saturday for the 9th grade class in the medical 

program.  

• Upcoming events- Prom will be May 11 at Star Shine Venue from 6:00pm-11:00pm.  

Graduation will be June 9th at NRG the official start time is 9:00am. We are still waiting 

for more detail information. Summer School will be held at Sam Houston High School 

starting June 17th -July 19th. This campus will be a designated summer school campus. 

Hours of operation will be Mon-Fri from 8:00am-2:45pm for students. However, the 

building will be open until 5:00pm.  

• Concerns mentioned- Community member Jessica Fuentas expressed her concern about 

students walking across the street to the school in front of cars. She wanted to know has 

the school investigated possible solutions to ensure the safety of students getting out of 

cars and walking across the street to the school. Mr. Solis answered that the school 

police have been working with HPD, in efforts to try to find a safety solution for 

everybody. Currently there has not been a remedy for this concern, but there have been 

discussions about possible solutions.  

 

 

 


